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GCSE Curriculum Information Evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to an information evening to be held on Wednesday 

18th September at 5.30 pm. The purpose of the evening is to provide an overview 

of the key stage 4 curriculum and GCSE assessment systems. 

The next two years form a critically important step in your child’s education. At 

regular intervals during years 10 and 11 students will undertake controlled 

assessments and coursework projects that contribute towards their GCSE grades. 

Furthermore, students will sit examinations in some subjects during Year 10. 

Further details of the examination schedule for each subject will be provided 

during the evening. 

Having a clear understanding of the different GCSE assessment systems and 

course requirements will be extremely beneficial to you in supporting your child to 

maximise his/her potential and so I would urge you to attend the evening.  

The event is held in the Daniel Owen Hall. In view of congestion in the main car 

park, it would be helpful if you would park in the area next to the tennis courts and 

use the entrance adjacent to the Daniel Owen Building.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

    Mrs J Cooper – Headteacher 

 

 


